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Rush Enterprises Inc. to provide $1,000 discretionary bonus to employees as a result of 
tax reform 

SAN ANTONIO, Dec. 21, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Rush Enterprises, Inc. (NASDAQ:RUSHA) (NASDAQ:RUSHB), which 
operates the largest network of commercial vehicle dealerships in North America, today announced that as a result of recent 
tax reform legislation, it will provide a one-time $1,000 gift to its approximately 6,600 employees in the United States. 

"We believe tax reform to be beneficial for Rush Enterprises, our communities and overall economic growth," said W.M. 
"Rusty" Rush, Chairman, Chief Executive Officer and President of Rush Enterprises, Inc.  "We are happy to take this step to 
invest in our employees and honor their important contributions to our company with this $1,000 gift," he added.  

The $1,000 discretionary bonus will be paid to all Rush Enterprises, Inc. employees once the President signs the tax reform 
bill into law.   

About Rush Enterprises, Inc. 

Rush Enterprises, Inc. is the premier solutions provider to the commercial vehicle industry. The Company owns and 
operates Rush Truck Centers, the largest network of commercial vehicle dealerships in the United States, with more than 
100 dealership locations in 21 states. These vehicle centers, strategically located in high traffic areas on or near major 
highways throughout the United States, represent truck and bus manufacturers, including Peterbilt, International, Hino, 
Isuzu, Ford, Mitsubishi, IC Bus and Blue Bird. They offer an integrated approach to meeting customer needs — from sales 
of new and used vehicles to aftermarket parts, service and body shop operations plus financing, insurance, leasing and 
rental. Rush Enterprises' operations also provide CNG fuel systems, telematics products and other vehicle technologies, as 
well as vehicle up-fitting, chrome accessories and tires. Additional information about Rush Enterprises' products and 
services is available at www.rushenterprises.com. Follow our news on Twitter at @rushtruckcenter and on Facebook at 
facebook.com/rushtruckcenters. 

Contact:                                                                                    
Rush Enterprises, Inc., San Antonio  
Steven L. Keller, 830-302-5226 
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